
 

About these works  

As part of the Brisbane Road upgrade, power 
infrastructure is being improved. 

On Wednesday 28 July between 7am and 5pm 
Energex will be installing power poles and 
relocating overhead power lines along Brisbane 
Road. 

To safely undertake these works and protect the 
community, some temporary changes to traffic 
conditions are required.   

Energex has made direct contact with relevant 
properties about temporary power outages 
taking place between 8.00am and 3.30pm. If 
you have not already been contacted by 
Energex your power supply will remain. 

More Energex works will be required in future. 
We will provide you with advance notice of 
these works, including any changes to power 
supply. 

What to expect during these works? 

Nearby residents and business can expect 
intermittent, medium level noise and the 
operation of heavy machinery including crane lift 
and elevated platform trucks and vacuum 
excavation equipment. 

For safety reasons, exclusion zones will be 
applied around live overhead powerlines. 

Some properties will experience temporary 
power outages as previously advised directly   
by Energex. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions  
 
On street parking will be temporarily unavailable 
on Brisbane Road between Foote Street and 
Kyamba Court. 

One lane of traffic will be operating on Brisbane 
Road between Kapala Street and Kyamba 
Court. Stop and Go traffic control will switch the 
direction of traffic as required. 

Kapala Street will be closed to through traffic 
from Brisbane Road with detours via Tarcoola 
Avenue.  Access to the Mooloolaba Bowls Club 
and the Mooloolaba Junction Convenience 
Centre will be via Tarcoola Avenue. 

Please allow an extra 10-15 minutes of travel 
time. 

See the map on page 2 for details. 

Temporary relocation of bus stops 

The TransLink bus stops on Brisbane Road 
adjacent to the Mooloolaba Bowls Club and 
Mooloolaba Central Motel (stops #301698 and 
#301699 – Routes 600, 611 and 615) will be 
temporarily relocated along Brisbane Road, just 
north of Tarcoola Avenue and Foote Street.  

Signage will be in place to assist bus 
passengers. See the map on page 2 for details. 

Access to homes and businesses 
Access will remain available for local residents 
and staff and customers of businesses. Traffic 
control will assist as required. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notification 
26 July 2021 

 
Brisbane Road Upgrade 
Stage 2, Zone A  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 

 

Project number: H3747 

 
Temporary changes to traffic conditions 
Brisbane Road, Mooloolaba 
Wednesday 28 July, 7am – 5pm 
All works weather and site conditions permitting  
 



 

Contact the project team 

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or 
email mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 28 July  7am – 5pm 
Temporary changes to traffic conditions 
including bus stops #301698 & #301699 


